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S T U D E N T
S P O T L I G H T

Junior Gilbert Salas proves
what it means to be a Knight in
the classroom and on the field.

T H E  3 0 0
I N I T I A T I V E  

The ones who started it all! 
Thanks to their generosity the

school is in a much better
place.



Welcome to the first edition of The 426. This digital newsletter will keep our alumni and 

benefactors abreast of all the wonderful things that are occurring at Holy Cross. Every 

edition will be comprised of three sections: a section dedicated to Holy Cross news; a 

highlight of a recent 426 member; and, a spotlight section on a current student who is doing 

great things at Holy Cross. 

Welcome to the 426

Our alumni has been a constant source of 

support over the school's existence. 

Recently, eighty nine graduates and 

friends of Holy Cross stepped up again to 

provide financial support and will be 

forever known as THE 300! Because of 

their generosity, the 300 Initiative, 

collectively, contributed $144,466 to help 

maintain the operations of the school 

during the inception year of the three-year 

initiative. 

Now, following the example of THE 300, it is time for the rest of our community to give back 

as they have so graciously done. By now, you must have heard of the 426 Scholarship program 

and it is designed to accomplish this goal. These numbers, 426, are literally the digits of our 

street address, but they represent so much more. To our students, they are a powerful reminder 

of some of the tenets Holy Cross Students have come to know since 1957 -- Faith, Respect, 

Pride, Integrity, Ambition and Wisdom. To our alumni and all those who hold Holy Cross 

close to their hearts, we hope it is a call to action. 

 

Understanding the realities of tuition, we are asking our alumni and benefactors to donate to 

this scholarship program by signing up for a monthly donation of $35.50. This will add up to 

$426 a year in tuition assistance to be used for the 2019-20 school year. These donations will 

be specifically earmarked for tuition assistance in order to make it affordable for all 

academically qualified students. 

 

On the next page you will find the list of current 300 members. We are indebted to them for 

their selfless act of generosity!

THE 300



Friends of Holy Cross 

Jim Amicone 

Jim Calhoun 

T.C. Frost ✝ 

Irene Garcia 

Gerry Impelman 

1960's 

Louis Rodriguez '61 

Antonio L. Garza '62 

Antonio P. Garza '62 

Richard Garza '62 

Paul Heffernan '62 

Ernest Marotta '62 

Joseph Vasquez '62 

John Garoni '63 

Tom Gleitz '63 

Paul Karam '63 

Raul Martinez '63 

Lawrence Noll '63 

Charlie Pena '63 

Anthony Gutierrez '64 

Jim Jimenez '64 

Al Michalzak '64 

Ruben Saenz '64 

Fernando Terrazas '64 

Larry Waltisperger '64✝  
Willie Benavides '65 

Dante Castillo '65 

Agustin Cerna '65 

Bobby Feike '65 

Anonymous '65 

Michael Hack '65 

Vincent Martinez '65 

Robert Mena '65 

Carlos Ortiz '65 

Chris Powers '65 

John Webre '65 

John Gutierrez '66 

Clifford Haby '66 

Pat Moffet '66 

Robert Noll '66 

William Wegmann '66 

Alfred Carnot '67 

Richard Castro '67 

Raymond Cielencki '67 

Greg Davis '67 

Richard Garcia '67 

Daniel Garza '67 

1980's 

Angel Cedillo '80 

David Escobedo '82 

Pete Rodriguez '82 

Paul Cruz '83 

Frank Guerra '83 

Eduardo Cedillo '84 

Mike Arguello '87 

David Arguello '88 

Art Mancinas '88 

 

1990's 

Robert Arguello '90 

Anonymous '92 

Alex Aguirre '92 

Rene Escobedo '92 

Francisco Martinez '93 

Eli Lozano '95 

Richard Weaver '95 

Ometeotl Acosta '97 

David Sanchez '98 

Richard Vasquez '98 

Eric Rodriguez '99 

2000's 

Jon Martinez '02 

Miguel Cedillo '05 

Victoria Rodriguez '09 

Eva Marengo '09 

 

2010's 

Devin Coffey '10 

Madi Rodriguez '13 

 

1960's 

Hector Gomez '67 

Roger Hernandez '67 

David Nava '67 

Robert Ramirez '67 

Clark Webre '67 

Paul Falbo '68 

Sylvestre Sorola '68 

Roger Trevino '68 

Charles James '69 

Patrick Rios '69 

 
1970's  
Patrick Bergmann '70 

Rodolfo Cedillo '70 

Michael Cleary '70 

John Krajewski '70 

Gilbert and Linda Ruiz 

Ricardo Cedillo '71 

Frank Gonzalez '71 

John G. Gutierrez '71✝ 

Stephen Haynes '71 

Rafael Sanchez '71  
David Colunga '72 

Patrick Webre '73 

Lee Cena '74 

Leo Lozano '74 

Anonymous '76 

Rene Casanova '78 

Charlie Collazo '78 

Mark Muller '79 

Hector Rivera '79 

 

 

300 founding members



CLICK HERE TO REGISTER FOR THE 
426 SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM

G I L B E R T  S A L A S  C L A S S  O F  2 0 2 0
Junior Gilbert Salas has had an eventful few months. He 

took part in Holy Cross's very first dual credit summer 

school course with OLLU - Our Lady of the Lake 

University in Spanish and received an A. This school year 

he is taking another 12 college credit hours. At this pace, 

he is well on his way to earning 36 college credit hours 

by the time he graduates from Holy Cross. 

 

Athletically, he has led the Holy Cross Knights (as 

quarterback) to being the #1 Catholic HS Football Team 

in San Antonio. 

 

Awesome work Gibby!! Keep it up.  

Dr. Frank Zavala was the first 

Knight to sign up to be a 426 

member! As a graduate of the class 

of 1999, Frank earned his bachelor's 

degree from UTSA in 2002 

followed by his master's degree in 

2004 and his Doctorate in 

Education from Walden 

University.  
Thank you Dr. Zavala for donating 

to the 426 Scholarship Program!

Class of 1999

https://holycross-sa.socs.net/vnews/display.v/ART/5b87fb5e02363


Faith 
Respect 
Pride 

Integrity 
Ambition   
Wisdom.

There are several ways to help! Click here to refer 
someone to the 426 Scholarship Program today!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/19fmubk9kRSH4sic4yA5fvgXPQjfP8bVJWLIQHjYVviQ/edit

